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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 9:12 AM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Re-districting

Teri Roberts-Allsup (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Teri Roberts-Allsup 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Re-districting 
Comment or Question 
I understand that the Board has voted in favor of making changes to our district boundaries. I have studied the options by reviewing the 
map choices provided and conclude that Options 4 and 8 are the most beneficial, considering all issues of concern. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Contact ID 

 

 




